

REGIONAL OFFICE DAV INSTITUTIONS, ODISHA ZONE-1

Ref. No:- DAVRO(OD-I)/249 /2021

Date: 20/05/2021

To

The Heads,
DAV Institutions
Odisha Zone-I.

Sub: A small initiative to provide free education to the children of the deceased parents in COVID-19

Dear Colleagues

Hope this letter finds you, your family and DAV Fraternity in the best of spirits and good health. Though some of us might have encountered a real tough time battling against this deadly virus during the last couple of months, no doubt by grace of Almighty, and adopting to covid appropriate behaviours in our day to day living, we have been, to certain extent, able to mitigate the crisis.

My sincere prayers for all the dear departed souls, who have left us on their heavenly journey so far. The exact loss is definitely irreparable, but we stand prey to the ultimate desire of the Almighty.

You would certainly agree with me that DAV always comes forward with noble yet humble initiatives at the time of natural calamities, crisis or even any unprecedented situations. With such a large network, fellow feelings and thoughts in unison, together we try to share the burden and shoulder the responsibility to make life comfortable for one another.

Since the outbreak of this pandemic from March 2020, till today, many of our students might have lost their earning parents in Covid-19. In the prevailing situation, to meet the recurring educational expenditure, the students might be really undergoing a lot of stress and mental trauma. On the one hand, the loss of an integral part of their life and on the other, future survival and sustenance must be troubling them a lot. It's now time to extend our support and render them a little help so as to enable them to move ahead with their life's mission without any interruption, owing to financial constraints.

Keeping the above context in mind , I request all my colleagues to collect and share the desired information (in the specific Google Link) so that a Sub - Committee can scrutinize and assess the real financial impact on the schools concerned to meet the proposed educational expenditure of the students who have lost their only earning parents in COVID-19 from April 2020 till date.

I sincerely hope each one of you to pay personal attention during compilation of these data before onward submission to the office of the Regional Officer .

Stay safe. Stay healthy. Stay connected too.

Wishing everyone and your family good health and happiness. Sincerely yours,

Dr. K. C. Satapathy, Regional Officer.

Phone No : 0674 - 2740655 / 27400551 / 2740651, E-mail: davrdodisha2@gmail.com, davaroodisha@gmail.com

H.O.: DAV COLLEGE MANAGING COMMITTEE, CHITRA GUPTA ROAD, NEW DELHI - 110 055